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WOW Ticket Winners:
​Our WOW ticket winners from the
Month of September are Tessa
Tuchler and Gianna Waxham.

Congratulations! Your gifts will be
waiting for you in your classes!

Congratulations to our September
Star Students of the Month,

Julietta Rico and Nevaeh Rosas.
We are very proud of your hard

work! Your teachers will be
delivering your gifts to you in class! 

Star Students of the Month:

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1

Roseville Academy of Dance will
be closed Monday, September

6th in observance of Labor Day.
We will resume regular office

hours and class times on
Tuesday, September 7th. 



COMP CORNER
RAD


For members of our RAD Dance Team

Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus 
theme is: It's Fall!

Coloring pages will be handed
out the first week of the month
and certificates will be handed

out September 24th - 30th. 

SPOOKtacular 
Dance Camp 

RAD Birthday Parties
We are ready to party again!

Did you know that we do birthday parties?
Roseville Academy of Dance is the perfect

place to host your child's next party! It's
affordable, fun, and hassle free! We even
do the clean up! Choose from one of our

existing themes, or create your own! 2021
dates are filling up. Visit our website or ask

a staff member today for more details! 



We can't wait to party with you.

SEPTEMBER 18/19: 

IN HOUSE

CONVENTION. MORE

INFORMATION

COMING SOON! 

Join us on Saturday October 23rd
from 1:30-3:00 pm for our 2nd
Saturday dance camp of the
2021/2022 season. Saturday

Dance Camps take place. every
other month for dancers ages

3.5-8 years old, and costs $20.00
to participate. The theme for our

October camp is Halloween
SPOOKtacular, a not so scary

Halloween dress up dance party
and trick or treating experience.
Our Saturday dance camps sell
out fast, so don't delay, and join

us today! Register online or at the
front desk.

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

